
�ILLAGE 
AT BROOKWOOD 

1860 Brookwood Avenue I Burlington, N.C. 27215 

Main: (336) 570-8400 I Fax: (336) 570-8460 

villageatbrookwood.org 

If you are interested in helping further the mission of The Village at Brookwood 
or if you have any questions, please contact Marisa Ray, Executive Vice President, 
Philanthropy at 336.886.6553 ext. 5118 or mray@kintura.org. Gifts of all amounts 
are welcome and are tax-deductible as allowable by law.

Thank you for supporting the work of The Village at Brookwood!

Giving by Check

Donate By Check
• All checks should be made payable to The Village at Brookwood and delivered to 

the Executive Director's office or mailed to: 1860 Brookwood Avenue, 
Burlington, NC 27215.

Honorarium and Memorial Gifts
• If the donation is in honor of someone (meaning the person is living), please 

include a note stating who the donation is in honor of or write “in honor
of ______” in the memo line.

• If the donation is in memory of someone (meaning the person has passed away), 
please include a note stating who the donation is in memory of or write “in 
memory of _____” in the memo line.

• If you would like to list The Village at Brookwood in an obituary as an option for 
sending gifts in lieu of flowers, please direct donors to make checks payable to 
The Village at Brookwood at 41860 Brookwood Avenue, Burlington, NC 27215 
with The Village at Brookwood in the memo line. 

• Any information pertaining to fund specifications, who the gift is in honor of 
memory of, and who the donor would like to be notified of their contribution can 
be written in an accompanying note.

Fund Choices/Restricted Donations

• Donors may direct a gift to a fund at The Village at Brookwood by specifying their 
fund of choice on the memo line of a check or in an accompanying note.




